COMMUNICATION C7
ITEM NO. 14
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)

November 14, 2021

From: Patricia Pantoja

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 10:13 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Todd Coles; Mayor and Members of Council

Subject: [External] Ozner Coorporation Councill meeting tomorrow

| was in the meeting this morning and | wasn't aware of another meeting tomorrow.
| strongly reject the greedy plans of Ozner Corporation in building a 2-12 story building on such small land that was
intended to be a low rise commercial.

Every other builder in the area has built townhomes while Ozner wants to put an 2-12 story building which will create
high density residential apartments putting our schools in more demand than what already is without putting into
consideration the traffic that this will create.

This will take the peace of our neighbourhood putting our afternoon walk with our kids in more danger with such a
traffic flow that will create.

| really hope that our members of the City of Vaughan take into consideration their citizens safety and peace.

Patricia Pantoja
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